12 March 2021

Dear Dr Honey

I refer to your comments of 11 March 2021, at a Liberal Party press conference.

You stated that you had met with the CEO's of all three GTE's and that they (myself included) supported the Liberal Party's Energy Policy in the State Election of 2021.

As required by the Caretaker Conventions, we take great care to ensure we as a corporation are impartial at all times. We remind our staff of this on numerous occasions.

I wish to put on record that at no stage of that meeting did I or Western Power staff express support for your – or any party's – policies.

While we did discuss individual components of the network that are relevant to your policy, based on publicly available (but dated) information, this in no way constitutes support of your policy.

I do not intend to publicise this letter but feel it essential to state our position in the interests of maintaining a professional relationship in future.

Yours sincerely

Ed Kalajzic

Chief Executive Officer



363 Wellington Street Perth 6000 GPO Box L921 Perth WA 6842

westernpower.com.au





